
               
  

     

          

 
September 2017 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Computer Science/ICT 
 
Thank you for your interest in this post.   We are looking to appoint a highly skilled teacher of 
Computer Science and ICT. 
 
The computing department is small – just two full-time teachers – but every child in KS3 is taught 
the subject and we have both two GCSEs and two A-level or equivalents in the sixth form. 
 
We have embraced the idea of teaching “real computing” rather than ICT office systems and have 
been able to do that because we have two qualified computing professionals in the department.  It 
is crucial to us therefore that we now appoint a well-qualified new colleague who will make a 
major contribution to the excellent teaching in the department over the coming years. 
 
Balcarras is a great place to work with friendly colleagues, superb resources, a beautiful site, 
excellent accommodation, supportive parents and enthusiastic pupils.   Our induction for new staff 
and ongoing training are of the highest quality. 
 
I hope that having read the details and looked at our website you will decide to apply.  
Applications should reach me by Monday October 2nd at 12 noon and we will interview shortly 
afterwards.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


